
From: Tim Horne | Horne Legal  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 September 2020 5:35 PM

Subject: Supplementary submission for Questions on notice to SRI - re: Review of the Impact and
implementation of the Water Management (General) Amendment (Exemptions for Floodplain
Harvesting) Regulation 2020
 
Dear Ms Ismay
 
I refer to our previous correspondence on Monday, 14 September 2020 which included some
facts and figures to support SRI’s estimates given to the Committee as part of the questions on
notice.
 
Subsequent to our highlighting of the volume of extractions within the Barwon Darling
(particularly in 2019/20) in the attached further submission to Question on notice 2, it has been
brought to our attention that the figures on the NSW DPIE website have now been re-adjusted
(significantly downwards – effectively halved) without explanation.  A copy of the graphs taken
on 14 September 2020 and then 16 September 2020 are attached herewith.
 
It may be useful for the Committee to be updated with respect to the circumstances around this
sudden amendment to the NSW DPIE figures.  Furthermore, and noting that this may be beyond
the terms of reference for the Committee, it may be prudent for the Committee to obtain
clarification around what other numbers have been recently adjusted.  In the circumstances, the
Committee may also benefit from a confirmation of whether NSW DPIE would also like to amend
its estimate of 30GL of diversions in the most recent floodplain harvesting events of February
and March 2020.
 

 



TIMOTHY G HORNE
DIRECTOR
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